November 17, 2016 16 N 72
My. Jason Boyd, Administrator 30, L
County of Lake County LA
Commissioners Office

105 Main Street

Painesville, Ohio 44077

Dear Mr. Boyd,

The Lake County Visitors Bureau requests a $72,000 allocation
from the tourism reserve fund to assist the Lake County Ohio
Port and Economic Development Authority retain their staff
position of Coastal Manager for the year of 2017 to continue

the implementation of the Lake County Coastal Development
Initiative.

Sincerely,

ot (-l lpa

Robert T. Ulas, Director
Lake County Visitors Bureau
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